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11th October 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Coffee Morning on 16th November 
 

Cesia and I warmly invite parents/carers to join us for tea/coffee in school between 9.00am and 10.30am on 

Wednesday 16th November. 

 

This will be an informal occasion to chat.  There is no agenda other than a chance to get together.  If your 

child is new to Cedar this term, it will also give you the opportunity to get to know other families in our 

school community. 

 

If you would like to join us on 16th, please can you let Karen Collins know by phoning the school office or by 

replying to this email. 

 

Looking forward to talking soon! 

 

Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Neil Revell 

Headteacher 


